
Mother Nature took charge of the week as rain, high winds, and a little hail thrown in at times 

caused several cancellations both in travel ball and open play. On Monday, May 6th the 

Henderson County 68+ Older Sluggers were set to travel to Tiger, Georgia to face the North 

Georgia Patriots in Clayton League action. However, heavy rains over the weekend forced the 

cancellation of these games. 

 

On Wednesday, May 8th, the 60+ mixed travel team sponsored by Kiefer Family Chiropractic 

and coached by Don Chambers did manage to get their games in before the winds and rain 

began. The mixed team traveled to Sandy Andrews Park in Marion, NC to square off against the 

High Country squad from Boone. There were no stats entered in Team Snap for this game and I 

received very little information about the games so there is little to report. The Henderson 

County team did win the opening game over High Country by a 12-4 margin with Dwight Moore 

picking up the win on the mound. High Country rebounded in the second game to secure an 11-3 

victory as Don Chambers suffered the loss on the mound. 

 

Next week the Henderson County 68+ team will host the Franklin Older Bones at Jackson Park 

on Monday, May 13th in Clayton League play. On Wednesday, May 15th the 60+ mixed travel 

team will hit the road again as they travel to Cane River Park to face the Burnsville Bears. 

 

The Henderson County Senior Softball League is always looking for new players age 50 and 

older (35 and older for ladies). Regular league games are normally played on Monday and Friday 

mornings at 9:30 on fields 8 and 9 at Jackson Park in Hendersonville. For additional information 

call 828-260-2130 or go to Henderson County Senior Softball at https://hcssoftball.com.    
 

https://hcssoftball.com/

